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Coming up with a new design for an Audubon Zoo Cruise ferry terminal on the
Mississippi River was one challenge for students in a summer program at the School
of Architecture.

Students in the design studio are beginning the school's 3.5-year master's program,
which is for students who have an undergraduate degree in a field other than
architecture. (Photos by Sally Asher)

While her fellow students listen, Georgia Berbert, left, explains her design to Bruce
Goodwin, associate professor.
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Goodwin leans in to take a close look at design idea by Christopher Cox, left.


